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Minutes

p Michael Livingston,Chair
Vice Chair
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Members: Woody Dukes, Deb Comini
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City, County and State Representatives: Virginia Stapleton, City Council Ward 1;  Linda
Nishioka, City Council Ward 2; Julie Warnke, Transportation Planning Manager, Salem Public
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The regular meeting of CANDO was called to order at 6:00 p.m., on Tuesday, November 15,
2022.  The meeting was conducted by Zoom video-conference.  The Chair and
Secretary-Treasurer were present.

The agenda and minutes of the October meeting were approved unanimously.

Councilors Stapleton and Nishioka reported their activities since the last meeting.

The board heard a presentation by Julie Warnke on the Neighborhood Traffic Management
Plan.  Following the presentation, the board agreed to renew its letter supporting the City of
Salem's application to the Oregon Community Paths Program for a grant to fund
construction of a path running from City Hall, under Commercial Street and the railroad, to
Riverfront Park at or near the Eco Earth (aka acid ball).

Michael Livingston’s motion to reconsider the motion to adopt 2022-2023 annual goals
passed unanimously.  Following discussion, the board agreed unanimously to adopt a single
civic engagement goal for 2022-2023, to wit:  “To provide continued financial support for
Mid-Valley Resources (https://www.midvalleyresources.org/.)” Livingston’s motions to
appoint an e-newsletter workgroup at CANDO’s next meeting and to cancel the December
meeting also passed unanimously.

https://www.midvalleyresources.org/


There being no further business before the board, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 6:00
pm.


